
REQUEST FOR BIDS 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 
The Boston Redevelopment Authority (“BRA”) is issuing a Request for Bids 
(RFB) to implement a Vendor Services Program (“Program”) for the Downtown 
Waterfront at Long and Commercial Wharves in the City of Boston.  The 
VENDOR KIOSK RFB will be available from the BRA for a one-year period 
beginning April 1, 2014.  
 
A Request for Bids (“RFB”) will be available from the BRA in accordance with its 
usual policies, procedures, applicable regulations, and provisions dated Tuesday, 
January 21, 2014, after 12:00 PM to all interested parties. 
 
All responses to the RFB must be returned no later than 1:00 PM, Monday, 

March 3, 2014, to Boston Redevelopment Authority, 22 Drydock Avenue 2nd 
Floor, Boston, MA  02210. Attn: ASSET MANAGEMENT DEPT.  
 
Absolutely no responses will be accepted after the due date & time. 
 
The RFB will be available at the BRA Business Office located at 22 Drydock 
Avenue, Second Floor, Boston, MA  02210 on Tuesday, January 21, 2014, after 
12:00 PM to all interested parties who present a Fifty Dollar ($50.00) non-
refundable deposit in the form of a certified check, cashier’s check, or treasurer’s 
check.  Checks should be made payable to the Boston Redevelopment Authority. 
A copy of the RFP may also be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.bostonredevelopmentauthority.org/opportunities-properties/rfps-
rfqs-bids/vendor-services-program-rfp 
 
 
Brian Golden 
Executive Director/Secretary  
 
 
 


